2021 Trip

Dear Parents:

It has been suggested to us that the students get a state identification card prior to the trip.  This makes it easier at the airport as well as if we get to go in the White House.  These ID cards can be purchased at the Driver’s License Facility here in town, and these are the requirements to obtain a RealID.  You need to bring the following items to the DMV in order to obtain a state ID card:

· Certified copy of the student’s birth certificate
· Student’s official social security card
· Proof of address – Two items This can be info from a parent, IF the address for the parent is correct on his/her ID and you live at the same address. Examples would be a power bill, driver’s license, etc.
· A parent or legal guardian must be present
· $10

The DMV will not issue a state identification card if you are missing any of these items. 

The Secretary of State’s office has changed their policy on I.D. cards/licenses, so you no longer get this the day you go to the office. It is now mailed to you, and this can take up to 15 business days. We ask that your student have this by Friday, April 23rd, and that you have them bring it in to show Mrs. Day or Mrs. Fogerson, so that we can verify that they have this on time. (The temporary card will be sufficient as proof if you’d prefer to send that in.)  	

If your student has a valid passport, that would work in lieu of a state I.D.

If you have any questions about this, please email either Mrs. Day  (kday@tuscola.k12.il.us) or Mrs. Fogerson (janfoge@tuscola.k12.il.us) 


You may also access this information (or other trip info) at www.epdc.weebly.com.
	I will update weebly this weekend!!! 
